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Stratford Career Institute (SCI) entered into new customized printing agreements with several 
major publishers. This will allow the school to reduce costs and avoid tuition increases for 
students without compromising the quality or content of its textbooks and reading materials. 
 
SCI also commissioned a specialized IT firm to design and build a new learning management 
system, which is customized specifically for the needs of Stratford students. It will allow 
students direct access to a wide range of program enhanced features and improve their online 
experience across any platform. It will be fully optimized for mobile, desktop and tablet 
applications. Added security features will enhance the protection of student data. The launch date 
of the new database is January 1, 2019. 
 
In conjunction with the launch of the new database, SCI is planning to reduce is paper usage by 
5% in 2019. This will be achieved through a new student message center which will provide 
improved contact services with archiving capabilities for students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


